
 
 
 
 
Utilizing feedback from our members, observations since reopening, and continuing to 
follow health and safety guidelines, we want to update you on a few changes that will 
take place beginning September 15. 
 

 

 
Nothing brings us greater joy than cultivating a space for artists to create. As you have 
experienced over the past months, flexibility keeps you sane. We continue to strive to 
make Art Gym accessible but safe for those in our community. If you are unable or 
uncomfortable re-activating at this time, we understand. Feel free to reach out with 
any questions or concerns you might have. 
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